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30 April 2012
Dear Unitholder

Notice to Unitholders of the United Global Capital Fund, United Growth Fund, United Regional
Growth Fund, United Sure Balanced Income Fund and United Sure Fund (each a "Fund" and
collectively, the “Funds™)

Thank you for your investment in our fund(s).

We, UOB Asset Management Ltd, the managers of the Funds, are writing to inform you that the name
of each of the Funds will be changed as follows:

1. | United Global Capital Fund United Global Financials Fund

2. | United Growth Fund United Singapore Growth Fund

3. | United Regional Growth Fund United Asia Pacific Growth Fund

4. United Sure Balanced Income Fund' United Global Dividend Balanced Fund

(a sub-fund of United Global Portfolios) (no change to the name of the umbrella fund)

United Sure Fund United Global Dividend Equity Fund
(a sub-fund of United Choice Portfolios) | (no change to the name of the umbrella fund)

The above changes are made to better align the name of each Fund with its investment objective,
focus and/or approach, and will take effect on 1 June 2012. However, there will be no change to the
investment objective, focus and approach of each Fund as this is purely a change in name
only.

Each of the above changes (together with any consequential and other amendments) for each Fund
will be reflected in a supplementary prospectus to the current registered prospectus of the relevant
Fund which will be lodged with the Monetary Authority of Singapore on or around the date of this
notice. After the lodgement of the supplementary prospectus for each Fund, you may obtain a copy of
the relevant supplementary prospectus from us or any of our authorised agents or distributors.

This notice is for your information only. You do not need to take any action.

We look forward to your continued support. Should you have any queries, please call our 24-hour
hotline number at 1800 222 2228 or email us at uobam@uobgroup.com.

! Unitholders of United Sure Balanced Income Fund should note that the name of one of its underlying
funds, United Sure Fund, will also change its name with effect from 1 June 2012 to United Global
Dividend Equity Fund.



We would like to thank you for your valuable support through the years, and we wish you every
success in your investments.

Yours sincerely
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Julian Ong
Head of Product Development & Marketing Communications



